
 
 

SANDWELL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 

ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984  
 

Lloyd Street, Dagger Lane, Salters Lane, New Street North, Warstone Drive 
West Bromwich (Water Lantern Festival 2025) 

 
Temporary Prohibition of Waiting and Loading and Temporary Road Closures 

 
The Borough Council of Sandwell hereby gives Notice that on 27th September 2025 
between 16.30 hours and 22.30 hours no person shall cause any vehicle to wait or 
load along the following lengths of road in West Bromwich 
 

• Lloyd Street – both sides 

• Salters Lane – both sides 
 

Waiting and loading will also be prohibited on the following length of road in West 
Bromwich between 08.00hrs and 22.30hrs 

 

• Dagger Lane – east (park) side only between Lloyd Street and the access road to 
Eaton Valley Primary School 

 
In addition, on 27th September 2025 the following roads will be closed between 16.30 
hours and 22.30 hours, resident and emergency service access will be maintained: 
 

• Warstone Drive 

• New Street North 
 
The Temporary Road Closures and no waiting and no loading restrictions are 
required in order to aid the free flow of traffic throughout the period of the Water 
Lantern Festival event being held at Dartmouth Park. 
 
This Notice will remain effective and in force on 27th September 2025 and for a 
period of one day, not exceeding three days.  
 
Any queries about the works taking place should be made to Sandwell Council’s 
events team, Event_Enquiries@sandwell.gov.uk 
 
 
 

Dated this 23rd day of September 2025 
 
  

M Jones – Monitoring Officer 
Service Director - Governance 

Sandwell Council House 
Oldbury 

West Midlands 
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